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              Emily Dimock 
 

      Dean Heiden 
 

                   Nevaeh Helderop 
  

            Paladin Stanton 
 

  Kate Steffes 
 

         Adam Weber 
 

 

Christmas Break  
 

starts Wednesday,         
December 20 and goes 

through Monday,      
January 1.  

 

Classes will resume on 
Tuesday, January 2. 

 

 

 

                                       

                       Caleb Bonga 
 

           Gracie Bonga  

          

                       Ellie Carpenter 
 

                  Gracie Kok 
 

       Alaina Schans 
  

   Ryan Webb 
 

STUDENTS OF THE  MONTH CITIZENS OF THE  MONTH 

 

Dear Hopkins Middle School Family, 
 

As you prepare to spend precious  

time over Christmas break with    

family and friends, please know that 

our staff wishes  you a safe and 

happy holiday season.  
 

We look forward to seeing you back 

at school in the New Year!!! 



 

        Our Middle        

       School wrestling     

        season is right    

   around the corner!       

  A sign up sheet will 

be in the MS office 

upon returning from 

Christmas break. 
 

Practice starts     

January 15th at the 

high school. Students 

must have a current 

physical on file with 

the school in order to 

participate.  practice. 

 

 Bittersweet Ski Club passes are 
available in all school  offices.  
Fill out a form to  get your passes 
today!!!!    

Coffee with the Counselor  

Parents please come          

enjoy a cup of coffee       

and conversations in our 

Middle School Library with 

our Counselor, Mr. 

Crook. We will meet on 

Wednesday, January 17 at 

9:07am. The topic we will be 

discussing is “Student 

Stress.”  There have been 

several recent  reports on 

how high teenage stress is                                  

these days.    

Mr. Crook will introduce the 

topic and has several     

helpful tips on how to help 

the teenage stress in your 

family.   









Hopkins Middle School 

215 Clark Street 

Hopkins, MI  49328 

Phone: 269-793-7407 

Fax: 888 557 7919 

www.hpsvikings.org   

Hopkins Public Schools 

ADMINISTRATION:   EXT: 

Scott Stockwell, Principal          3509 

Pat O’Dell, Dean of Students   3507               

Todd Crook, Counselor  3508 

Molly Khang, Counselor  3512 

Jennifer Hitchcock, Secretary                   3500 

 

STAFF:    EXT: 

Aleman, Kathleen   3002 

Barry, Joseph   3001 

Byville, Suzanne   3103 

Caulder, Stephanie   3562 

Dana, Katie   3105 

Dykstra, Krystal                   3103        

Fisher, Mark   3009 

Francis, Cody   3592 

Haverdink, Melissa   3006 

Hazen, Rick   3593 

Irwin, Julie   3006 

Johnson, Chris   3540 

Johnston, Jennifer   3552 

Kerber, Brian   3540 

Klumpp, Molly   3103 

Marckini, Katelyn                    3108 

Oaster, Jacob   3109 

Postma, Carrie   2101 

Quist, Carrie   3104           

Reszka, Richard   3007 

Rynsburger, T.J.   3003 

Schoonveld, Missy   3530 

Scudder, Mack   3106 

Smith, Julie   3005 

Smith, Lesa   3550 

Stein, Karen   3540 

VerMerris, Steve   3008 

Weible, Alexis   3102 

Weick, Pat   3004 

Williams, Jessica   3129 

 

 

HMS Contact 

Information 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Please call the Middle School office at (269) 793-7407         

within 24 hours of your students absence.  You may leave a   

message on our voicemail system day or night.  When reporting 

illness, please inform the secretary of the type of symptoms your 

child is experiencing (fever, sore throat, ect.).  If your child is 

absent 2 days or more, you may request homework. If your     

student is absent only 1 day, homework may be picked up from 

their teachers the following day. You may also email absences to 

jennhitc@hpsvikings.org.  
 

PHONE CALLS 
 

Telephones in the office are to be used for illness and  

emergencies only.    Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

IMMUNIZATIONS 
 

Please report all immunizations that your child has had so we are 

able to keep our school records up to date.  All new students and 

all 6th graders must be completely up to date on all                  

immunizations.  Contact the HMS office if you have any         

questions. 
 

MEDICATION 
 

ALL medications needing to be dispensed to students must be 

supplied from home.  The school does not provide any type of 

medication.  All prescription medication must be provided in a 

pharmacy labeled bottle.  Tylenol/Aspirin must be brought to the 

office in an unopened bottle.  All students requiring any type of 

medication must have a medication form completed by their   

parents and on file in the office. 
 

CHANGES in Phone Numbers, Home Address & E-Mail 
 

Please inform the office any time there are changes in your 

address or phone numbers. We need to have this information so 

we can update our records and successfully contact you if needed.  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Dec. 20-29        Winter Break 

Jan. 2    Classes resume 

Jan.    1/2 day for all students 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hopkins Public School District Board of Education complies with all federal and state  laws prohibiting discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, 

national origin or ancestry, age, sex, marital status, height, weight, or disability in its programs and activities.  The following person has been designated to handle 

inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies:  Mr. Gary Wood Superintendent of Schools, Hopkins Public Schools, 400 Clark Street, Hopkins, MI  49328  

Phone 269-793-7261. 


